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“Love one another as I have loved you” 
John 13:34 

Autumn Fun Page 

So Many Questions 

1. He used to be a goal-
keeper 

2. He is a trained  

chemist 

3. He is the first person 
born into this role not 
from Europe  

4. He is 85 

5. He lives in Vatican 
City, Italy 

 

Who is he ? 

 

Fun page created by 
Newspaper Club 

What is the cutest 
season of the 

year?  

Awwwtumn 

Answer: Pope Francis 

Autumn Quiz 
1. Is a pumpkin a fruit or a vegetable? 

2. Which season comes after Autumn? 

3. What date do the clocks go back? 

4. Which animal hibernates? A) Cat B) Horse C) Hedgehog 

 

 Answers: Q1: It’s a fruit! Q2: Winter Q3: 30th October Q4:Hedgehog 

Firstly, we would like to introduce our-
selves. We are the St Wilfrid’s newspa-
per editors. As the year goes on, differ-
ent people from Year 6 will be telling 
you all the exciting things that happen 
at school. This newspaper may also in-
clude a fun page, an interview with a 
teacher and a sneak peak into one of our 
classes. If there is anything important or exciting that hap-
pens in your class, make sure you come and tell one of us and 
we will include it in the next newspaper. 

       By Rosie, Year 6 

October 2022 

Meet the Newspaper Club 

 

Points of interest:  

 

• Meet the Newspaper Club 

• Welcome to the new starters 

• Interview a teacher 

• PCSOs 

• Clothing Sale 

• Eco-Code 

• Debate Mate 

• Pop Project 

• G.A.N.G.S 

• School Council 

Produced by The Newspaper Club 

Because it’s too far 
to walk!  

Why do birds fly 
south for Autumn? 

Thank you to everyone who do-
nated and came to our clothing 
sale this month. With bills get-
ting higher and our increased 
awareness of how important it is 
to reuse and recycle, this is a 
great way for our families to save 
money and help the environment, 
all at the same time.  

The clothing sale was very suc-
cessful this month and we plan to 
have another clothing sale every 
month so keep your eye out for a 
message when it’s next on. We 
will have lots of uniforms, some 
girls and boys clothes, coats and 
shoes. 

Please let the office know if you 
have any questions or want to do-
nate clothes. 

By Humaira, Year 6  

Clothing Sale 

 
With the new school year, Royce 
Road is getting busier and busier. 
Now we welcome the new PCSOs to 
make sure that Royce Road is safe 
in terms of crossings and parking. 
Royce Road can be busy and it is 
the PCSOs job to make sure cars 
are driving slowly and parking in the 
correct places.  

The PCSOs can issue fake tickets 
to adults who disobey the parking laws, so watch out! 
Thankfully, the Y5 PCSOs come to school early to en-
sure our safety. Well done PCSOs, keep it up!     

                                 By Leah, Year 6 

Debate Mate 

Last year, as you know, St Wilfrid’s had a very successful debating team that made it into the 
Houses of Parliament and came second in the country!! We are very proud of our debaters and 
hopefully we can keep it up this year. Debate Mate will be starting again on November 7th. Miss 
Smith and Mrs Shaw are running this club again and are looking for some good debaters to put 
on this year’s team. Watch this space to find out who makes the team and how we get on this 
year!          

By Mariana, Year 6 

“Where two or three gather in my name,  
I am there among them” 

Matthew 18:20 

Wilfrid’s Word 



As you may already know, the Year 6’s (of last year) have moved on to high 
school, making room for the new Nursery children! The Nursery children are 
still getting used to our school rules and routines (such as walking in the corri-
dor to lunch and even getting used to our toilets). Even though it is really 
hard to start a new school, they have got to know each other now and to 
my delight some have become good friends with each other already. I 
popped into Nursery to see how they were doing and got to talk to some 
of the children. They have already done lots of lessons like dance, music, 
R.E, maths and phonics.  

 

A big welcome to all the Nursery children and our new Reception children 
too! We are so happy to have you join our St Wilfrid’s family! 

By Amarei, Year 6  

 

On the 27th September, Pop Project came back to our 
school! They did all sorts of things and I can’t wait to tell 
you all about it! 

They delivered an assembly about wellbeing. They talked 
about Body, Mind and Spirit. Body was about getting our-
selves healthy and making sure we exercise. Spirit was 
about being kind to ourselves and others. We did tai-chi and 
got our bodies relaxed. We let the stress go out and the 
peace come in! Mind was about clearing our thoughts and 
looking after our mental health. We talked about different 
ways to be creative and joined in with lots of songs and 
dance. It was so much fun! 

By Moudou-Lamin, Year 6 
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Welcome to our new families 

Pop Project 

Wilfr id ’s Word  

School Council 

It’s a new year, which means we 
have new school councillors!  

Pupils from each year group pre-
pared a fantastic speech. Two 
children were then voted for by 
their class, earning them this 
wonderful job. These councillors 
are willing to help others with any 
problems they may have. 

So, the councillors representing 
their classes are:  

Reception: Esther and Larsson 

Year 1: Demilade and Dagmawi 

Year 2: Helena and Noah 

Year 3: Sariyah and Ethan 

Year 4: Ayo and Millie 

Year 5: Wehad and Raphael 

Year 6: Saabir and Maxwell 

Please speak to these children if 
you need any help or have any 
suggestions for the school. 

By Kaylen , Year 6 

 

 

P r o d u c e d  b y  T h e  N e w s p a p e r  C l u b  

What did the tree 
say to Autumn? 

Leaf me alone! 

October 2022  
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Interview a Teacher! 

P r o d u c e d  b y  T h e  N e w s p a p e r  C l u b  

Miss Islam 

What class do you teach?       Year 1           

What is it like working here?          It’s very enjoyable 

What is your favourite subject?   Maths   

What is your favourite ice-cream?     Honey-comb   

What is your favourite game?           Fire Boy + Water Girl    

What is your favourite season?         Spring  

What would you be if you  weren’t a teacher?     I would be a  
children’s nurse 

What is your favourite food?        Spicy red pasta 

By Leea, Year 6 

 

P r o d u c e d  b y  T h e  N e w s p a p e r  C l u b  

  Eco-Code 
As part of our school mission statement, as 
you know, our goal is to Care For Our Common 
Home. The Eco-Warriors recently delivered 
an assembly to introduce our new Eco-Code 
(they even gave us a great rap to remember 
it!). You can see the Eco-Code posted all 
around the school to remind you. 

The Eco-Code is to help guide us on our ac-
tions to look after our environment and God’s 
world. The Eco-Warriors 

and all the teachers would love to hear about any actions you have 
carried out at home over the holidays that you think link to Car-
ing for Our Common Home. 

We also now have a new, weekly Social Action Award. Well done 
to our first winners; the Eco-Warriors. This is well deserved for 
their continued dedication to their role. We can’t wait to see who 
else answers the call to action this year! 

By Leshawn, Year 6 

James the Probation Officer 
This term, Year 6 had a very special visitor called James. James has a very important 
job and it is associated with the police. He taught the Year 6 class many lessons based 
on what to do and how to be careful in life. 

James has a campaign called G.A.N.G.S, which stands for Get Away N Get Safe. He 
taught us to have respect for others and how to keep ourselves safe outside of school.  

Year 6 felt James was a very special visitor and we appreciated him very much. 

By Maxwell, Year 6 


